
                        A TRIP TO ECO PARK 
The Urdu Department, under the guidance of Mrs. Nek Parveen, along with 15 first-semester 

students, visited Eco Park, Kolkata, on 11th January 2024, with the approval of the Principal of Kabi 

Sukanta Mahavidyalaya, Md Salauddin Khan. The outing included scenic explorations, activities, and 

camaraderie, making it a memorable and enriching experience. 

 

 


